
 

Bristol Park HOA 

Board of Directors Meeting 

June 19, 2014 

The  meeting of the Bristol Park Home Owners Association was called to order at 
7:05pm  at the Bristol Park Pool. 

Members present:  Scott Reygers,  Janice Morgan,  Dave Patrick,  Lanny David,  
Anthony Sammons, Listina Reygers,  Kathleen Joslin. 

1. The June financial report was submitted by Janice Morgan and approved by 
the board. 

2. Motion was made by Anthony Sammons for the HOA to acquire a $500.00 
prepaid Visa card to be used by the President for small purchases.  This would 
make it more convenient  and reduce the amount of checks written.   A second 
Visa prepaid card in the amount of $240.00 would be acquired to cover the cost 
of the Web Hosting fee monthly billing. Motion was seconded and approved. 

3. Listina Reygers reported that we are needing to replace some of the pool 
lounge chairs. Several chairs over the past years were  broken and have been 
discarded .  Fifteen chairs would be needed and the cost would be $2,200.00 plus 
$450.00 for shipping. Anthony Sammons made a motion to  purchase the lounge 
chairs.  Motion was seconded and approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm. 

Submitted by Lanny David, Secretary   

 

 

 


